
Formentera condemns attack on Kabul

At 12 noon today, before the entrance of the Casa Consistorial, Council officials observed one
minute of silence in memory of last Friday’s attack on the Spanish embassy in Kabul, which left
two police officers dead. Local police, employees of the Council and a handful of island
residents all came together to express their condemnation of the suicide bombing. Flags flew at
half mast as a show of collective condolence.
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